
Share this email:

Important Notice
In the past, Addison has made provisions for early cancellation of
orders without penalty. During these unprecedented times,
associated shortages of supply chains and labor, we can no
longer allow such accommodations.

Reps should be certain to have all necessary payment guarantees
in place before releasing any orders. Once an order is released
there are no cancellation options; product must be accepted and
paid for in accordance with the terms of the sales agreement.

Steve Piccolo

Vice President of Sales
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